
6OUTH PLACf, flTHICAL 6OCIETY
CONWAY HALL
25 Red Lion Square, London WC1 R 4RL.

Mr E.A.C. Goodman
23 Budgen Drive
Redhill
Surrey RHl 2QB

Dear Mr Goodman

2 April 2001

Thank you very much for agreeing to speak on the Ethical Society's lecture
programme. I am sorry for the delay in writing to confirm the details discussed in our
telephone conversation. The date we settled for the talk is Sunday morning, 29 Aprrl at 1100
h with the title:

CENSORSHIP IN THE UK

The details for Sunday mornings are that the talk begins at 1100 hrs and lasts usually
45 minutes approx. After a short break for Society announcements, there is a questions and
discussion period until 1230 hrs when tea is served. There will be a chairman and there is
a payment for expenses of f45 for the lecture and a 2-3000+ word summary of it to appear
in the Ethical Record. If it is not convenient to bring a summary with you, then it is fine
to send it in a bit later. AV equipment is available if required. I enclose an Ethical
Record and details of the Society. Let me know if I can help further.

I am sure our members will be very interested to hear a wide-ranging talk on

_ 
censorship in the UK and your work as Chairman of the Campaign Against Censorship.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

Tel: 020 7242-8032 (Lrmings)
TeVFax'. 020 7 242-8033 (Operarions)
TeVFax: 020 7242-8034 (Admin)

Tel: 020 7242-8037 (Library)
Fax: 020 7242-8036

Jennifer Jeynes MSc
Librarian/Programme Co-ordifator
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